
Thursday 18th April 2024

Dear Shacklewell Families,
TENDER: RE:SET

Shacklewell is proud to be working towards becoming a Healthy Relationships Champion Setting this
year. In order to achieve this accreditation we have partnered with Tender Education and Arts to complete
RE:SET. This online toolkit and whole school campaign will hopefully lead to our school being awarded for
promoting a culture of healthy, equal and respectful relationships.

Since September 2020, it is statutory for all schools to teach relationships education and this is a fantastic
opportunity to acknowledge the incredible work we already do as well as ensuring the whole school
community takes on the responsibility of preventing gender-based violence and keeping our children safe,
healthy and prepared for the modern world.

One of the key aspects of achieving this accreditation is that families must share their thoughts and
feedback about the school’s approach to relationships education. We are keen to hear the perspectives of
parents and carers, and we are inviting you to take part so that Tender can create bespoke parent/carer
sessions to meet the needs of the Shacklewell community.

In order to complete the survey you can click this link or scan the QR code. When
prompted you will need to add a unique ID code which is 04532.

We would very much like to have received all responses by Friday 26th April so that
there is no delay in planning our parent sessions. If you have any questions or
comments then please do not hesitate to contact Ms Mahony or myself.

Yours sincerely,

Rory McGrath
Headteacher

https://www.shacklewell.hackney.sch.uk/page/?title=Tender%3A+RESET&pid=117&action=saved
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=SGn-yx86HE2iiMc0iGmjxFIlU9TwpCRNqpkhloDp0jZUNUU4REZGSlhPTlNYTDNWM1NNVFQ1SDA3SCQlQCN0PWcu

